The West Mesa Chapter of NFBNM would like to help you come in-person to our state convention, taking place from August 25-28 2022. 

If you have never been to a state convention, haven’t registered yet, and need some financial help, you are eligible to apply for one of our four $50 vouchers. Using the link provided, fill in  the requested information. You will be contacted with further instructions if you are one of the recipients. Act quickly because the convention is fast approaching! 


Fill in the following information to qualify for assistance to the 2022 NFBNM state convention.

I, (First and last names) have never been to a state convention in New Mexico. If I am awarded the voucher, I will attend general sessions and the banquet.
Please contact me at (phone number) or (email.)
